
 

 
 WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS, LOVING AND SERVING TOGETHER 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Holloway Hill, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 

admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk   Tel: 01666 822331 

As we approach the period of Lent in out liturgical 
calendar we begin to think of ‘giving up’ something 
for lent. However I like to think of Lent as what we 
can ‘do’ which has a long lasting impact, such as, 
supporting the local food bank, spending time with 
an elderly member of the family that may be feeling 
lonely, or anxious, safely in a support bubble. 
Whatever Lent means to you, may it be a time of 
hope and peace for you all.   
 
Outside we have created a tree of ‘Hope’ outside 
the school and I would like the staff and children 
who took part in creating our amazing tree as part 
of the ‘Hope, Springs Eternal’ trail around 
Malmesbury. Do come along and see our display 
and read our messages of hope from the children 
when you are out on the daily walk.  
 
Looking forward to half term break, it’s time to 
switch off the laptop! May I wish you all a peaceful 
time with your family.  
 
Thank you for your 
continued 
support, 
cooperation, 
patience and 
understanding. 
Stay safe, God 
Bless 
 
Mrs Sue Woods 

 

Thursday 11th February 2021 

Ash Wednesday Service 
Ash Wednesday Mass at St Aldhelm’ s will 
be live streamed  and is at…. 
The link to join is below. 
St Aldhelms, Malmesbury, Wiltshire - 26 Cross Hayes, 
Malmesbury, Wiltshire, England 

St Aldhelms, Malmesbury, Wiltshire - Live Streaming - 26 
Cross Hayes, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, England 

www.churchservices.tv 

School meal booking via Parentpay 
 

If your child is in school taking a Keyworker school 
place, please remember to book school meals in 
the usual way via your ParentPay account.   
Remember—you must do this at least ONE WEEK 
in advance, so for meals commencing 22nd Febru-
ary, please order by Sunday 14th February. 

Covid 19 Information—Important! 
Please note that the school email will be monitored 
on Monday and Tuesday next week for the purpose 
of TRACK AND TRACE.  If your child has been in 
school and begins to show the symptons of 
Covid-19 and is tested positive, please contact 
the school with this information.  Many thanks 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.churchservices.tv%2Fmalmesbury&data=04%7C01%7CThomas.Kulandaisamy%40Cliftondiocese.com%7Ca346b91be55f42551a6308d88b438e8c%7Cf10b8f13604e4fa29e1204a7fad22e94%7C0%7C0%7C637412469556262094%7CU
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.churchservices.tv%2Fmalmesbury&data=04%7C01%7CThomas.Kulandaisamy%40Cliftondiocese.com%7Ca346b91be55f42551a6308d88b438e8c%7Cf10b8f13604e4fa29e1204a7fad22e94%7C0%7C0%7C637412469556262094%7CU
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.churchservices.tv%2F&data=04%7C01%7CThomas.Kulandaisamy%40Cliftondiocese.com%7Ca346b91be55f42551a6308d88b438e8c%7Cf10b8f13604e4fa29e1204a7fad22e94%7C0%7C0%7C637412469556262094%7CUnknown%7CTW


Many thanks to those 
who have ordered 
Friendship Bracelets 
via the PFA.  If you 
have placed an order, 
payment items have 
been added to your 
Parentpay account.  
Please log in and 
settle this payment so 
that we can send your 
bracelets to you. 

 

 

 

Please take a moment to 
follow the  
Wednesday Word link below…  
 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/teacher?
pid=MTA101634&v=16.7  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/teacher?pid=MTA101634&v=16.7
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/teacher?pid=MTA101634&v=16.7

